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August 30, 2022 
 
Updates from IACUC chair: 

Greetings for Fall 2022! As the Chair of the Institutional Animal Care and Use Committee (IACUC) at 
A&M-San Antonio, I am writing to provide you with programmatic updates. 

This summer the IACUC created guidelines covering the display and demonstration using privately 
owned vertebrate animals. This is applicable if you bring vertebrate animals for display or 
demonstration on campus for events that involve students, faculty and/or staff. Visit the IACUC website 
to view these documents, forms, and other details.  

IACUC approved an SOP for use of vertebrate animal tissue on campus. You can register your vertebrate 
animal tissues by submitting a tissue use form. The IACUC website has further details. 

IACUC office will offer consultation or help with protocols. Please contact iacuc@tamusa.edu with any 
questions. 

Best wishes for a productive semester ahead! 
 

 
Dr. Chris Mares 
Chair, IACUC 
 

https://www.tamusa.edu/graduate-studies-research/research/institutional-animal-use-care-committee/index.html
mailto:iacuc@tamusa.edu

